
  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

 

 

2nd November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Friday 17th November, M and M Theatrical Productions are coming into school to perform the 

pantomime Robin Hood. This will be a fun experience which the children have thoroughly enjoyed in 

previous years. 

Please make a payment of £2.00 towards the cost of this production via your Parent Pay account. 

Yours Sincerely 

Miss Gubbin 

Deputy Headteacher 


